## **Dombeck, Corinne**

From: Taft, Natalia

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 6:55 PM

**To:** Dombeck, Corinne

**Cc:** Fischer, Kathleen; Coolidge, Tara; Pfeiffer, Amber

Subject: Re: Sponsor Request: 2022 Beat Patrol Grant Award RESPONSE NEEDED

Dear Mrs. Dombeck,

I am willing to sponsor this item.

All Best,

Natalia

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Dombeck, Corinne < Corinne. Dombeck@cityofracine.org>

**Sent:** Monday, February 14, 2022 1:52:19 PM **To:** Taft, Natalia < Natalia. Taft@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Fischer, Kathleen <Kathleen.Fischer@cityofracine.org>; Coolidge, Tara <Tara.Coolidge@cityofracine.org>; Pfeiffer,

Amber < Amber. Pfeiffer@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Sponsor Request: 2022 Beat Patrol Grant Award RESPONSE NEEDED

Alder Taft,

Would you be willing to sponsor a request from Police Chief Robinson to accept the 2022 Beat Patrol Grant Award (#00391)?

This is a one-year grant with the purpose of funding COP and Beat Patrols targeting specific local crime areas.

The grant is in the amount of \$121,434 with a required city match of \$40,780, which will be funded through the 2022 Racine Police Department budget.

The grant award paperwork is attached for your review.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you, Corinne

## Corinne Dombeck

Administrative Assistant, Office of the Chief Racine Police Department 730 Center Street Racine WI 53404 P 262-635-7710